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Notice to All Light Vehicle Accredited Repair Shops 

Earned Approval Limit Update 

Date published: June 25, 2024 

During last year’s labour interruption, MPI made temporary adjustments to the earned approval limits 
(EAL). We recognize and appreciate the repair trade’s efforts during this time.  Temporary limits were 
maintained following the labour disruption while MPI addressed the backlog of claims. 

Effective July 2, 2024, EAL levels will return to the dollar amounts published on MPI Partners: 

• Tier 1 will be set to $2,500  
• Tier 2 will be set to $4,000  
• Shops who do not currently have EAL will not see any change. 

If you have any questions about this notice, please contact your Shop Relationship Advisor. 

https://mpipartners.ca/documents/Policies_Procedures/Performance-Recognition-Program-Guide_2021.pdf

